
Dress up, dress down, dress fancy! 

For 

 

Friday 17
th
 November 2017 

 

We would like to raise money for Children in Need 2017. 

We would like our children to come to school wearing 

something funny – this could be a costume, a badge, 

hair bands, hats, ears! Absolutely anything to make 

someone else smile. 

 

We will have buckets available at the beginning and end 

of the school day for any donations you would like to 

make for this wonderful national charity event that raises 

money for children in need everywhere. 

 

We are looking forward to a day of fun and laughter and 

an opportunity to think about others less fortunate than 

we are! 

 

We would love the children to bring a joke in to share 

with others! 

  


